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Dear Parents/ Carers,                                                                                                               
  
This week in Assembly we listened to the Gospel reading about the 
feeding of the five thousand. We discussed the importance of this 
miracle and the importance of always saying thankyou for what we 
have. 
Thankyou Mrs Lees for leading our Assembly on Monday. 
 
 
Year 2 Sport’s Morning. 
 
The rain held off and we had a brilliant morning! 
The children really enjoyed demonstrating their athletic skills today. We were also proud of the support they 
showed for each other and their great team work. 
A huge thankyou to Mr Helsby for organising today for us. 
It was wonderful to welcome Year 6 over to help us again. They showed excellent leadership skills and were a 
joy to have back for the morning. 
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The Big Leap: 
 
Year 1 had a wonderful morning on Thursday working with 
Mrs O’Hare and the Year 6 children for “The Big Leap”. 
 
All of the Year 6 classes were great motivators sharing with 
us how to improve our jumping skills. They encouraged us to 
be determined and resilient. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 

3 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Super Science! 
 
Mrs Brennan-Sweeney has been delighted to receive so many wonderful science selfies and we look forward 
to sharing more of these on Monday in Assembly which will mark the beginning of science week in school. 
 

Here is a photo of Ella with her magnetic lab kit. She used the 
magnets to pull the car along 
and used a magnet to make a 

beard from metal shavings. She 
wrote all about it in her 
experiment notebook.  

 
Eva wanted to use her science kit 
for her science selfie. She made a 
bouncy ball with polymer 
crystals using a mould and 
water (that’s what it said in the 

instructions anyway !)She   bounced the ball on the wooden floor, carpet 
and sofa and saw it went higher on the wooden floor. 
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• Experiment: No leak bag  

Lucille inserted sharp pencils into a bag full of water and 
it didn't leak as the plastic is stretchy and tightens 

around the plastic 
 

More Science selfies can be viewed on our website:  
 
https://www.cheadle-
inf.stockport.sch.uk/assets/SCIENCE-SELFIES-
21.6.23.pdf 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
Science in school this week: 
 
Our 
caterpillars 
have arrived! 
Already they 
have grown so 
much. We are 
looking 
forward to 
watching their 
life cycle over 
the next 
couple of 
weeks. 

 
 
 

 
 

 
Year 1 were great ‘hands on’ scientists this  as they used their senses to investigate fish. 
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Summer Fair: Friday 23rd June  5-7.30pm 
 
We look forward to seeing you at 5pm tonight! The forecast looks good!  

 
And finally: 
 
Please continue to pray for all those in our school and parish communities who are dealing with illness, 
loneliness, anxiety and bereavement. May they find comfort in the knowledge that they are in our thoughts and 
prayers.  
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

‘Always do what you are afraid to do’ 
Ralph Waldo Emerson 

 
 

Have a lovely weekend 
 

Mrs Glynn 
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headteacher@cheadle-inf.stockport.sch.uk 
Tel: 0161 485873 

         
Congratulations to all of our new stars of the week! 

 
Nursery: Lucy & Annie 
R1: Isaac B & Lucia 
R2: Billie & Archie 
R3:Teddy C & Francesca 
1O: Musa & Ella 
1DW: Jessica & Matthew 
1BM: Conor & Ella 
2L: Mallory & Ernie 
2W: Samuel & Ada-Mae 
2NB: Heidi & Edward 
 
Provisional Diary Dates    
 
https://www.cheadle-inf.stockport.sch.uk/news-and-events/calendar/ 
 

https://www.cheadle-inf.stockport.sch.uk/news-and-events/calendar/ 

Thursday 29th June 7pm New Nursery Parents Meeting 
Friday 14th July  PSA Break the Rules Day 
Tuesday 18th July   9.30am  2L Leaver’s Assembly 
Wednesday 19th July  9.30am  2NB Leaver’s Assembly 
Thursday 20th July  9.30am  2W Leaver’s Assembly 
Friday 21st July  9.30am  Nursery 2 Assembly 
Monday 24th July  9.30am Nursery 1 Assembly  
Friday 21st July  YEAR 2 FEST in FOREST SCHOOL. (More 

details to follow) 
Monday 24th July 3.30-4.30pm  YEAR 2 LEAVER’S DISCO (More info to 

follow) 
Tuesday 25thJuly  School closes for Summer Holidays 

 
 
 
 

 


